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From: Erin Marriner
Sent: Monday, January 18, 2021 3:32 PM
To: corporate
Cc: Virginia Cullen
Subject: FW: Constitutional Rights Law Centre | Canada

Categories: Red Category

From: Wolfgang R.   
Sent: Monday, January 18, 2021 3:09 PM 
To: Erin Marriner 
Subject: Constitutional Rights Law Centre | Canada 

 
To Mayor and Council 
 
Enclosed below is a video from Constitutional Rights Law Centre | Canada -- please show this during next 
Council meeting for all of us and legal. 
 
For our community Please make sure all our constitutional rights are protected including constitutionally 
protected medical choice. 
 
Regarding covid vaccine: I am asking that Mayor and Council consider passing muni legislation / guidelines 
that all clinics are obligated to present a large poster for public display of the full adverse reactions in the 
official monograph and a full page display in the Pique. 
 
Why? Because there are some people dying from this vaccine and some are having bad autoimmune reactions. 
 
Best regards 
 
Wolfgang 
 
 
 
 
Wolfgang Lindemann  
PO BOX 1466 
Whistler BC 
V0N 1B0 

 
 
 
 
https://www.constitutionalrightscentre.ca/police-on-guard/  
 
 


